Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

9-26-1980

The Blurb 09/26/1980

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 09/26/1980" (1980). The Blurb. 34. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/34

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.



THE BLURB

SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

September 26, 1980

"The Blurb" will be published on a weekly basis and copies will be available on Mondays in the library, lunch room, and at the switchboard. If you have an article for "The Blurb," please bring it to Mr. Chrisman's office in the Allied Health Building by Wendesday of the preceding week.

Folk Arts Week

The Cultural Affairs Committee of Shawnee State is presenting Folk Arts Week, October 16-18, 1980.

The following is a short look at the events:

October 16

Harry Caudill at 8:00 p.m. in Massie Hall

October 17

Community Square Dance from 8:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. in the Activities Building

10.30 p.m. in the Activities building

October 18

Craft Fair and Folk Arts Workshops

For more information read next week's "Blurb." Brochures are available at the switchboard.

Job Stress

Dr. Jean Bryant will be giving a workshop on Saturday, October 4, 1980, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. in Massie Hall. The workshop will be "Dealing with Job Stress and Related Problems in Various Professions."

One hour of undergraduate and one hour of graduate credit will be offered.

This workshop is open to the public. For further information, contact Eric Cunningham at 353-8218.

Student Senate Petitions

Any student interested in running for Student Senate may pick up a petition at the switchboard in the Student Commons Building, or in Mr. Chrisman's office in the Allied Health Building.

Dates to Remember

November 3

Last day to drop a class or apply for non-credit.



(See the counselor in your building to make schedule changes.)

Election Day Work

Any student who is at least 18 years old and a registered voter can earn good money by working November 4 (Election Day) for the State of Ohio. Interested students should call Myrna Stewart at (614) 532-5344.

Dropping or Adding a Class?

Avoid a long wait!

If you need to make a schedule change, see the counselor in your building. All buildings, with the exception of Building "B" (Activities Building) and Building "F" (Industrial Building), have a counselor.

Pep Band Forming

There have been many students expressing an interest in forming a pep band this year; therefore, a meeting will be held at 12:00 noon on Wednesday, October 1, in the Activities Building lobby for all interested students. The band would play at all men's and women's home games, and there is a possibility of some travel. Two hours credit will be given for students participating in the band.

Yearbooks Have Arrived!

Students who purchased yearbooks last year can get them in Mr. Chrisman's office in the Allied Health Building.

Mixed Couples Bowling

Interested in bowling? Contact Bob Decker in the Business and Engineering Building.

I.D. Cards

I.D. cards are being printed and should be ready in approximately two weeks. Check "The Blurb" for further information.

Open Gym

Students are encouraged to use the recreational facilities in the Activities Building. Take advantage of this opportunity to have fun and stay in shape. Both male and female students are encouraged to participate. Open gym times will be posted on the front doors of the Activities Building. Proper gym attire must be worn!

Intramural Football

Plans are being developed for intramural football. Games will be played at Spartan Stadium on Sunday afternoons. There will be a round robin followed by a single elemination tournament. Individual awards will be given to campus champions. Team entry blanks are available at the switchboard in Commons Building.